
 
MTVA General Membership Meeting Minutes 

February 10, 2009 7:00 p.m. 
St. Cecilia Academy 

I.  Call to Order 
Valerie DeHoff, President, called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m.  In attendance 
were Linda Towe, Gerald Patton, John McDonald, Alex Favazfe, Suzanne Craig, 
Anita Patterson, Grant Farmer, Brenda Williams, Lisa Benton, Berry Reynolds, 
Carlie Brantley,  Jamila McWhirter, Robert Neumeyer, Charlie Mason, Beth 
Kolwyck, Judy Yeaworth, Greg Herring, and Tyler Merideth.   
 
 
II. Minutes 
The minutes from the January 13th General Membership meeting were approved 
as distributed.  
 
III. Reports 
President 
Valerie DeHoff reported that Gerald Patton has volunteered to head up rooming 
at All-State.  There is a form on the website. 
 
Jeanette MacCallum will serve as MTVA treasurer starting July 1, 2009-2011. 
 
Tennessee Arts Academy deadline is March 1st.   
 
Treasurer 
David Spencer, Treasurer, submitted the Treasurer's Report.   
 
Solo/Ensemble 
Jennifer Lantz, Solo/Ensemble Chair, advertised for this year's event.  The event 
will take place on April 4th and is open to all fourth through twelve grade 
students. 
 
 
College 
Jamila McWhirter, College Chair, reported that on April 16th at the first general 
session of the TMEA conference, the First Tennessee All-Collegiate Choir will 
perform at 9:00 a.m. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:39 to professional development on Madrigal 
Dinners: Royal Ideas for a Royal Feast. 
 


